
SURVEY OPPORTUNITY - Technology Use Among Medical Students 
We need your help! Larner College of Medicine has been selected as one of five medical schools 

in the country to pilot a survey about technology use among medical students. This is an 

extension of a decade-long national study of undergraduate student technology use by the 

Educause Center for Applied Research. This anonymous survey will not only provide data to help 

guide the technology program at LCOM, it will be aggregated with data from the other medical 

schools to provide a national perspective that will be that will be reported at the Educause and 

Association of American Medical Colleges meetings. This sort of benchmark data is also vital for 

the accreditation process. 

Your opinion is important. Larner College of Medicine was included in this study because of our 

reputation for technology integration as well as attracting tech-savvy students. 

Participation in the survey is completely voluntary, and you can choose to exit the survey at any 

point. Your responses are anonymous. Please contact Jill Jemison, Director of UVMLCOM 

Technology Services, with any questions. 

https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/3309931/ECAR-Medical-Student-Survey-2017?eid=60018431
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